
DATES TO REMEMBER

 Mountain Lions, the SEL word of the week is
Awareness. Being aware is the ability to know
when something is happening or exists and
then being able to understand your thoughts,
feelings and beliefs about what is happening.
One of the most important kinds of awareness
is self-awareness. When you are self-aware you
are in tune with your feelings, thoughts and
actions. It also means you know what you’re
good at and what you need to work on to get
better. Being self-aware also means being able
to recognize how people see you. It is good to
be self-aware because it helps you judge how
well you're performing or doing in your
academic work and whether or not you are
behaving responsibly and appropriately in all
social situations.
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'Ohana Council members will be selling
"Mahalograms" beginning on Monday,
January 31, 2022 for $.25/piece for
distribution on Monday, February 14th. We
will have customized pencils with a
positive message attached.  All proceeds
will go to Hawaiian Humane Society as
voted on by 'Ohana Council members.

Monday, January 17 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day,
no school
Thursday,  January 20 - Papa John's Fundraiser
Monday, January 31 - "Mahalograms" sale
begins.
Monday, January 31, SPAV forms due!

All students are required to wear a school
uniform Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and
Friday, with the exception of Spirit Days.
The t-shirts cost $9.00 and the black Dri-
FIT cost $12.00. If you have an economic
hardship, please see the office.

Your feedback is important! Please take a
few minutes to complete the School
Quality Survey (SQS), which measures your
perceptions of the safety and well-being
of your child and your satisfaction and
involvement/engagement with your
child's school. Survey due 3.11.22. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2022SQSParent

We need your help! Yearbooks are in the
process of being created. We need your
authorization for your child to be included. 
Please check your student's backpack for
the Student Publication Audio/Video
Release form to sign.
If you have any questions, please email:
amy.massingale@mles.k12.hi.us

Student Publication Form turned in by
Monday, January 31st 
Student Identification Card (and wears
it daily)
School Uniform (and wears it on
required days)

Students will be entered in a raffle if they
have the following:

Raffle will take place in February.
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